
Dear Colleagues, 

  

The Florida Library Association stands with library workers, with library users, and with 

members of the communities we serve who are vulnerable to acts of prejudice, violence, and 

discrimination. The insidious and persistent racism present in our nation denies its residents 

equal rights, equal access and basic humanity.  We at FLA are anguished and outraged by the 



who wish to educate themselves and continue to provide safe spaces and to support those who 

rely on us. You can count on FLA to work with all in our library communities to proactively instill 

and deliver on the promise of library ideals for all people while confronting the ways in which 

library policies or practices exclude people of color. I hope that you will reach out to the FLA 

Board and share your actions and ideas as we work together to reaffirm our commitment to 

our communities.  

 

As part of the 2020-2023 FLA strategic plan, we had arranged to embed the values of diversity, 

equity, inclusion and accessibility into our work by appointing a Diversity, Equity, Inclusion and 

Accessibility task force to develop these statements and key strategies to impact our work. The 

time is now to do this.  We seek your input and ask you to volunteer to be a part of this 

approach to improving FLA and contributing to a difference for the people of color among our 

colleagues and within our communities. 

 

-


